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Paint night here at TRIO/SSS was fun, I  wish

we could do that here more often. I  can

definitely see why people paint for a hobby. I

think this paint session helped relief stress

that day, I  had a lot going on that day and was

able to only focus on painting and had a proud

BOB ROSS moment with how my painting

came out. It was awesome! 

This was a fun l itt le class and appreciate the

art instructor, Ms. Dana Aldis, for coming out

to do that for us. Everyone was focused and

had their own unique painting and I could tell

they had a good time.

April 11, 2022
Please meet with your advisors
before registering for your
classes! 
Schedule your appointment
through LoboAchieve. 

Also, make sure that you have
completed your assigned tasks
on Virtual Job Shadow.  
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I never liked to read, but as I have
gotten into college life I love to read. 
I love to make ribbon roses and
dreamcatchers. 
I love my family

Fun Facts about You   



STUDENT OF THE
MONTH

How does it feel be a student of the
month? 

-  It was shocking to find out that I am
student of the month!

Tyria McCabe
A.A. in Business Administration

Would you consider yourself a role model?

- I would consider myself a role model, I have
younger siblings, and I have trying to be a
positive influence on them. My sister has told me
that I was her role model. I hope I can be a role
model to others other then my siblings.  

Is it okay to take breaks and let assignments off
every now and then?

 
- Taking breaks is good but don’t prolong your
break. Don’t let assignments off those are points
you need, there might be a time when you may
have to let an assignment go but don’t make it a
habit. Its hard to catch up if you fall behind.

Is there someone you are particularly
thankful for or would like to acknowledge? 



-All the Trio tutors, if it weren’t for you all I
still be trying to get math homework done.
Also, the advisors Donovan, Sophia, and
Kim. Thank you all, I have been more
successful with everyone there. 

Do you have any student habits you would
recommend to other students? What are

they? 



- Yes, don’t procrastinate. Get your work in
ahead of time or on time. Study, Study,
Study. 
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What is your favorite thing about TRIO? About
UNM-Gallup? 



- My favorite thing about TRIO would be
everyone that work there, and all the times we
got together of Friendsgiving, and Halloween. 



What's 
New?

TRIO/SSS' New Referral Program! 

TRIO/SSS' new incentive program allows

you to tell all your friends and family

about our program and you get rewarded

for it! 

So go ahead and spread the word! Pick

up your referral cards at the office. There

is a limit of 5 referrals per student. 

DO IT FOR YOUR
FRIENDS

SONNY G. 

KOBY C.
DEWIGHT L.

MCKALYNN Y.

TRIO/SSS 
STUDENT CLUB

We are currently looking for
someone to fill in the Secretary

position for our TRIO/SSS Student
Club. If you are interested, please

let us know!  
Application online or in office. 

KRISTEN D.
DEION R.

JESSICA J.

LILLIAN G. 
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HEALTH PROFESSIONS

SYMPOSIUM

BIOLOGY | A&P

WORKSHOP

April 9, 2022 

Tuesdays from 4:00 to 5:00 PM 

April Events

WRITING WORKSHOP

Wednesdays from 4:00 to 5:00 PM 

MATH WORKSHOP

Wednesdays from 5:00 to 6:00 PM

SUMMER & FALL

REGISTRATION OPENS

April 11, 2022

04/08: TRIO/SSS Office will be open but no
advisors will be available.

TRIO/SSS ABQ TRIP

April 8-9, 2022 


